
Have You Seen This 
Invasive Insect?

Do Not Transport SLF
If you have questions or suspect you have seen this insect, please report 

to DFFM at foresthealth@dffm.az.gov or call  602.376.0056

The Spotted Lanternfly (SLF, Lycorma delicatula) is 
a non-native insect spreading westward through the US. This 
insect attacks and weakens plants, including tree of heaven, 
grape, apple, stone fruit, maple, poplar, walnut, and willow. 
SLF are sap feeders, primarily found on the branches and 
stems of plants. 

SLF have different life stages, with both nymphs and adults 
having spotting on their back. This species often spreads 
through the transport of its flat, grayish egg masses in winter. 

This insect has NOT been detected in AZ, but is prominent on 
the east coast. Keep an eye out for SLF egg masses on 
firewood, landscaping materials, vehicles, and nursery plants 
being transported from outside of the state.


